
 

 

CONSIDER CARMEL IN YOUR WILL 

If you are considering leaving a gift to Carmel School in your Will, thank you. Carmel 
School is committed to the education and development of future generations of the 
Perth Jewish community, and with your support we can make this happen. A 
donation to the School impacts not only the current staff and students, but can have 
a lasting impact that ripples through generations of Carmel students. Tuition fees 
alone will not secure the long-term future of Carmel School, as they pay only for 
operational costs. The School’s facilities that exist today were achieved through the 
generosity and foresight of past and present community members. 

We would love to talk to you and hear about the areas of our work you would like to 
support. Bequests and donations can go to a range of initiatives at the School, 
including specific academic programs, scholarships, building funds and the Jewish 
Education Foundation. All donations are gratefully received and, together, contribute 
to the ongoing prosperity and success of our School. 

Considerations 

Here are some things to consider: 

¶ Family and loved ones should always come first in your Will 

¶ Leaving a gift to Carmel School is easy to do - you can add a clause to 
your Will pertaining to your intended gift or add a codicil to an existing 
Will 

¶ We always recommend you seek advice from a Solicitor when drafting 
your Will. The wording is very important and your solicitor can advise you 
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